
The Bishop of Dover and the Dean and Chapter of Canterbury are pleased to announce the 

appointment of the Reverend Caroline Turvey, currently Assistant Curate of Kingsdown, Creekside 

and High Downs, as Vicar of the Canonry Benefice. A date for the collation and induction will follow. 

I’m delighted to know I’m coming to join with you at Canonry Benefice. I’m currently living in 

Doddington, working with ten village churches and communities and all that entails. I grew up in 

Kent, in the suburbs and moved out to the countryside when our children were small, so have many 

happy memories of village life and am pleased to bring my experience of rural ministry into this new 

season with you.  

I’m married to Dan. Until recently he was a primary school headteacher and now works in an 

advisory capacity. We have four children, Bethany, Reuben, Lily and Jude, all in their twenties and 

living away from home…..most of the time! 

There’s so much I could say about me, but the headlines are that I love to sing, swim in the sea (in all 

weathers), spend time with the family, have fun, enjoy entertaining, and have a deep, life-giving faith 

which we can all share in. 

This period of time may seem difficult….and long… as we wait for what’s to come to begin, but please 

be assured of my prayers for you as we prepare for what, I believe, will be a time where we 

experience the fullness of God’s love.  

We can’t wait to get to know you. 

 

 


